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SPML Infra has won new orders worth Rs 267 crore from Karnataka Urban 

Infrastructure Development and Finance Corporation (KUIDFC). Also, it will raise funds 

through qualified institutional placement (QIP) route for an amount not exceeding Rs 

75 crore at an appropriate price and time as approved by the board. 

   

KUIDFC has awarded the orders for 24x7 water supply for three cities: Sindhanpur (Rs 

99.01 crore); Gadag-Betageri (Rs 107.86 crore); and Haveri (Rs 59.92 crore) with a 

combined population of 3.7 lakh. These projects are part of Asian Development Bank 

(ABD) funded projects aimed to improve services in 14 towns in north Karnataka. 

  

As per the orders, the scope of work is as follows: 

  

Gadag-Betageri involves 302.16 km of HDPE/DI/PVC/MS 100; PN six pipeline; 

construction of overhead tank of four million ltr capacity; and 41,618 nos. of house 

service connections. 

  

The Sindhanur scope of work includes 178.70 km HDPE/DI/PVC/MS 100; PN six 

pipeline; three split case centrifugal pumps; clear water pumping stations of capacity 

57.00 lps with 40 mtr head at existing water treatment plant; and 11,938 nos. of house 

service connections. 

  

The Haveri scope of work involves 158 km HDPE/DI/PVC/MS 100; PN six pipeline; 

construction of 1.5 million ltr capacity overhead tank; and 16,325 nos. of house service 

connections with five years of operations & maintenance. 

 


